17th March 2020

Dear Parent/Carer

Springwood High School currently remains open in-line with government advice. There have been no cases of coronavirus in either the staff or students. Should I be notified of any confirmed cases I will update you immediately.

If your child develops any of the symptoms outlined on the NHS and government websites then your child should remain at home and you should follow the current government advice. School cannot provide work for individuals who have been kept at home, however homework is still being set using Show My Homework. All students also have access to a variety of websites and I have listed some of these at the end of this letter.

Along with other local schools we have cancelled all current sports fixtures. We have also postponed any trips that were due to take place before Easter, along with any other overseas trips in April.

After-school clubs will continue to run although this will be dependent upon staff availability (students should check with the teacher who runs the activity).

I can reassure you that we continue to do everything possible to keep your child safe during these challenging times following government guidelines.

Yours faithfully

Mr A Johnson

www.bbc.co.uk/bitesize

www.senecalearning.com/

https://hegartymaths.com/

https://ttrockstars.com/

https://www.educake.co.uk/

https://www.linguascope.com/

https://www.duolingo.com/